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It is appalling to think that Australia still exports greyhounds overseas to a cruel future
in dog racing. Australia had the opportunity to end export of greyhounds when the
liberal government were in power. however the Minister responsible at the time (one B
Joyce) failed to act.

It is a disgusting indictment against Australia that it continues to export these dogs
overseas, in many instances there there is no animal welfare laws in place.

The "sport" of greyhound racing is cruel, corrupt and far outdated. It is an industry full
of cruelty and exploitation of these animals. It must end, along with the exportation of
Australian dogs overseas. They deserve protection from even more evil treatment
overseas.

Please act now to put an end to this misery.

Thank you.

Mrs Kerrie Di Cataldo





